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21st May 2019 
                                                                                                                                                                                                        
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It is that time of year again! Oh no it isn't! Oh yes it is! 
 
Year 5 and Year 6 will perform ‘Darwin Rocks’, as their end of year production. We are 
looking for props to help us to put on this spectacular show. 
 
The props we need are: 
 

 Inflatable guitars 

 False arm 

 Chef’s hat 

 Old suitcase 

 Sombrero 

 Large sea shell 

 Fake rose 

 Pigeon toy 

 Mop 

 Toy beetles 

 Leather jackets 

 
If you have any of these items and do not mind lending them to the school please could 
you bring them to the school office in a bag labelled with your child’s name and class. 
 
Thank you for all of your support, 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
Laura Sandon-Webb 
Deputy Head/Elm Class Teacher 
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